








  
 
From: Marc Tappeiner [mailto:Marc@lifestyledesign.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 13, 2015 3:26 PM 

To: Wolf, Janet 

Subject: Las Varas 

 
Hello Supervisor Wolf,  
I would like to express my concern over the proposed development and process for residential 
development along the Gaviota coast. The EIR and any future development.  
This is an extremely sensitive area and any approval of EIRs or development would set a dangerous 
precedent and would lead to the demise of one or our most treasured natural resources.  
This is the last of the natural open space in our area and is a refuge to all residents and visitors and is 
part of what makes our area special.  
You can choose to preserve or destroy this area for future generations. Your actions will set the 
standard for what happens now and in the future. Will you please act to preserve that which we all hold 
so dear.  
Thank you,  
Marc 
 

 

Marc TAPPEINER 

President & Principal Designer 
 
5324A Ekwill Street | Santa Barbara | CA 93111 
Studio 805 967 0700 | Mobile 805 886 3966 
email: marc@lifestyledesign.com  
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